
I N S T I T U T E  F O R  R E S E A R C H  O N  DIGITAL LITERACIES P R E S E N T S

THE 2025 CHILLER
ANNUAL MEMBER GATHERING TO CONNECT OVER ALL THINGS DIGITAL

The Institute for Research on Digital 
Literacies invites you to our 
Annual Chiller and Open House.  

This warm personal gathering in our 7th Floor Lounge is an 
opportunity to meet IRDL members and connect over a shared 
interest in digital research.

Drop in any time between 2–5 pm on Tuesday February 25th.

Please RSVP to irdl@yorku.ca                                         irdl.info.yorku.ca/events

LIGHT 
REFRESHMENTS 

WILL BE PROVIDED 
EVERYONE IS 
WELCOME!


